
Aspirations Week 2022 is one of the ways that we 
are supporting Portsmouth City Vision and is part 
of council’s commitment to life-long learning.

The past couple of years have been 
really challenging for most people. 
But if you’re thinking about what 
the future could hold for you, you 
might be interested in Portsmouth 
Aspirations Week from 17– 21 
January 2022.
You can find out more about the 
events and how to get involved at:
www.portsmouth.gov.uk/
aspirationsweek
Find us on social media: 
#AspirationsWeek

Time to 
think 
ahead 


